
From: buckhorn@llamapack.com <buckhorn@llamapack.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2020 7:46 PM

To: 'Mike Cox' <mcox@ndow.org>

Cc: Scott@WyomingHiking.com; 'Linda & Phil Nuechterlein' <knik07@gmail.com>

Subject: RE: Invitation to meeting for Thurs, June 25 @ 2:30 pm MDT to discuss llamas and wild sheep

Hi Mike,

Sounds good. We’re all good on our end. It definitely would be better to meet face to face, but this is

what we have at this point. Talk to you tomorrow. Thanks for setting this up. Stan

From: Mike Cox <mcox@ndow.org>

Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2020 3:01 PM

To: buckhorn@llamapack.com

Cc: Scott@WyomingHiking.com; 'Linda & Phil Nuechterlein' <knik07@gmail.com>

Subject: Invitation to meeting for Thurs, June 25 @ 2:30 pm MDT to discuss llamas and wild sheep

Stan,

Ok, I am good with 2:30 MDT. Below is information to participate in a Zoom meeting. If you

only want to join via phone call, just dial the number and you will connect to us. I prefer in

person visits even in the office or driving across town or across the state. Right now the best

alternative is a virtual meeting.

I was able to read through your entire email. Copied it over to Word file and it was 8 pages!

Look forward to our conversation,

Mike

Mike Cox is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting.

Topic: Llamas and Wild Sheep

mailto:Scott@WyomingHiking.com


Time: Jun 25, 2020 01:30 PM Pacific Time (US and Canada)

Join Zoom Meeting

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86333196722

Meeting ID: 863 3319 6722

Phone Number to Connect to Meeting with just Audio

+1 669 900 6833

From: buckhorn@llamapack.com <buckhorn@llamapack.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2020 11:39 AM

To: Mike Cox <mcox@ndow.org>

Cc: Scott@WyomingHiking.com; 'Linda & Phil Nuechterlein' <knik07@gmail.com>

Subject: RE: Hoping we can talk on the phone this week

Hi Mike,

I checked with Scott and Phil and they can be available to talk Thursday afternoon after 2:30 PM MDT. I

hope you’ll be able to get the two comments and the message read by then. Will you set up the call?

Stan 970-231-5707, Scott 307-349-2117, Phil 907-538-1922 Let me know if all that works. Thanks, Stan

From: Mike Cox <mcox@ndow.org>

Sent: Monday, June 22, 2020 11:48 AM

To: buckhorn@llamapack.com

Subject: Hoping we can talk on the phone this week

Stan,

I had plans to set up a call with you this week. Was about to start crafting email to set that

up and got your extremely long email. I have a very busy week again. Not sure if I will have

time to read through the 8 pages. I wanted to give you quick update on where the Wild Sheep

Working Group is with developing an Issue Statement on llamas and wild sheep and to discuss

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86333196722


scheduling a collaborative forum with folks later this summer on the topic. My calendar is

filling up fast this week. I was thinking about Thurs late morning or anytime in the afternoon.

Let me know if either of those times work for you,

Mike

Mike Cox

WAFWA Wild Sheep Working Group Chair

Statewide Bighorn/Mountain Goat Staff Biologist

Nevada Department of Wildlife

775 688-1556 office

775 240-1335 cell

mcox@ndow.org


